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From the Editor

Dear readers,

The interest in publishing in the Journal of Information and Organizational Sciences increases every year. 
So, I thank all authors that find our Journal appropriate to submit their papers. 

Regardless of the ever-growing number of submitted papers, we are keeping a high level of the review 
process. Therefore, I would like to thank our reviewers for the care and expertise they employ in their 
reviews.

This issue contains fourteen scientific papers, eight original scientific papers, four survey papers, and two 
preliminary communication.

I hope that this issue will not disappoint our readers, for, in my opinion, it contains high-quality and 
interesting papers from the fields of information science and management.

Alen Lovrenčić

Editor
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